

## Ambition · Pride · Success

7<sup>th</sup> January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Haileybury Science Intervention

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a happy new year and one in which is crucial to the success of your son/daughter at Haileybury Turnford.

As part of our partnership with Haileybury, Triple Science students will be continuing additional extended provision led by Mr Kattavenos the Head of Science at Haileybury. The purpose of the programme is to offer students additional teaching with some complex topics. The intervention will begin this week on Wednesday 9th January and continue for the rest of the half term and beyond.

Students will be travelling via mini bus leaving our school promptly at 1.40pm and returning at 4.00pm. Students will therefore be required to be at reception for 1.30pm.

Mr Kattavenos and the Science teachers at Haileybury Turnford have very high expectations of students and therefore expect that they complete work set between each session; this will also be followed up by their teachers at Haileybury Turnford.

If you would like further information or have any questions, please contact me at williams@haileyburyturnford.com.

We do hope that these sessions enhance your child's experience of Science and result in excellent grades at GCSE.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Williams

**Director of Science** 

S.Williams

